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Headteacher’s Newsletter 
Summer Term Issue 3 

26th May 2023 
Dear Parents and members of the school community, 

On Monday our Tag Rugby team travelled to 
Overton Rugby Club to take part in The Rams 
Head festival. Victors in the Norman League 
earlier this year, they qualified to play against 
the top teams from the other seven leagues 
across Basingstoke and north Hampshire.  
 
The team started well with victories against 
Sherborne St John, Ecchinswell and Longparish. 
We then lost narrowly to Great Binfields, drew 
against Hurstborne Tarrant and were beaten by 
Oakley and 
Castle Hill, 
finishing in 

5th place overall. This wasn’t a disappointment though, as we knew the 
competition would be tough. Oakley once again were the overall 
winners. 
 
A special mention goes to Tyler who throughout all the competitions, 
scored the most tries for Cliddesden. His speed and agility are 
exceptional.  
 
At the end we were awarded the cup for winning the Norman League for 
the first time since 2018. It was a special day as it marked Roger Filbey’s 
last competition. Roger has been organising the leagues and festivals for countless years and will be 
missed. We thank him for his dedication. We hope to continue a league next year with other local schools.  

 
 
Well what a night we had at the DISCO's!  They 
both ran smoothly and each and every one of the 
children who attended had a great time, there was 
lots of dancing fun and laughter all around.   
 
We, at Friends, would like to say a huge THANK 
YOU to all the volunteers who helped run the 
event and make it a success, without you we 
couldn't have done it so thank you to you all - you 

all know who you are 😀. From all of us at 
Friends, have a fantastic May half term break. 
 
 

Please don’t forget to sign up for clubs for after the break. Summer term resumes on Monday 5th June. 
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I wish you all a lovely half term holiday.  
 
Kenneth Davies  
Headteacher 
 
 
Dates for your diaries 

• Thursday 8th June – New FS Parents meeting 5pm 

• Monday 19th June – Sports Day at BHCS 

• Monday 3rd July is an INSET day. Staff only are in school that day  

• Saturday 8th July – Friends of CPS Summer Fete 12pm to 3pm 

• Monday 17th July – Oak Class Production 

• Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Graduation 

• Friday 21st July -Last day of the summer term 
 
Little Acorns sessions for our new FS children are on 14th, 21st and 29th June. 
 
End of term reports to parents will be sent on Friday 14th July. Foundation stage parents will receive theirs 
in late June where there will be a parent consultation to notify you of which class your child will be in next 
year. A date for this is TBC. 
 

To view class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in school, view your child’s 
homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more please visit our school website 
www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

